
 

Public Notice
13 May 2019

Notice of public consultation

DT Services (South East) Ltd Application for Environmental Permit – 
Public Consultation

Under the Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016, the 
company known as DT Services (South East) Ltd, whose address is Kemberland, Fox 
Hill, Sturry

Canterbury, Kent, CT3 4NG , has applied to Canterbury City Council for an 
environmental permit to operate a mobile concrete crusher from /at the address 
above.

The application has been placed on the public register  held at Canterbury City 
Council, Military Road Canterbury CT1 1WY and can be viewed free of charge during 
office hours.(Reference MV/EP75)

This consultation will last for 20 days ending on the 12 June 2019.  Following the 
end of the consultation period the application will be decided and if appropriate a 
permit will be issued containing any conditions that must be complied with.

Any comments should be emailed to envhealth@canterbury.gov.uk

Written comments will be placed on the public register unless they include a 
statement requesting that this is not done. If there is such a request the register will 
include a note that representations have been made.


